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Comments: Prairie Dogs are essential to the survival of endangered and threatened species. Cattle should not
be allowed to graze on public lands if they cannot coexost with native wildlife. It is public land and we do not want
native wildlife wiped out or lowered in population for the sake of cattle. Black footed ferrets, burrowing owls,
mountain plover, and many other species deserve to survive and prairie dogs are the key. Prairie dogs also keep
lands nutritionally rich for hoofstock, and slow to reproduce and are amazing for the landscape. Please do not kill,
remove or hurt a keystone species and further risk endangered species.



